DATE: 05/05/2016 3:41 PM

Columbus, Ohio 43215 Phone: (614) 466-3934 Web: www.med.ohio.gov

AGENCY MEMORANDUM OF RESPONSE

TO: Mark Hamlin

Division of Regulatory Policy Ohio Lieutenant Governor's Office

FROM: Sallie J. Debolt, Senior Counsel

State Medical Board of Ohio

RE: Proposed rule 4730-1-08, Ohio Administrative Code

DATE: April 19, 2016

Thank you for your review of the proposal to rescind current Rule 4730-1-08, Ohio Administrative Code (special services plans), and replace it with proposed new rule 4730-1-08, Ohio Administrative Code (physician assistant delegation).

Based upon your recommendation, on April 13, 2016, the State Medical Board of Ohio approved that the rule be filed with the Joint Committee on Agency Rule Review.

AMR p(164845) pa(296182) d: (646800) print date: 09/17/2025 2:56 PM